
 

 

Based on information supplied by you, we have processed and accepted your request for the facility identified with the 
above DEP/EPA identification number. The status of your facility remains: 

 
 
 
Please notify us in writing if there is any change in your operations which would affect your status. For further assistance, 
please call the Hazardous Waste Notification Coordinator at (850)245-8760 or (850)245-8772.  
 
Sincerely,  
 

Michael X. Redig 
Environmental Manager 
Hazardous Waste Regulation Section  
 
ME ID: 57646  
Email Address: brent.m.nozaki@cummins.com 

   

                 06/19/2008

Brent Nozaki, HSE Manager   

Cummins Power south LLC   

5125 Highway 85   

Atlanta, GA 30349-5976   

   

DEP/EPA ID: FLD982091282  

LOCATION: 4820 N Orange Blossom Trl, Orlando.  

   

   

                  Conditionally Exempt SQG 

 












